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Date:  April 17, 2007 
 

Product Discontinuation Announcement 
 

Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you that Lantronix is discontinuing our non-RoHS Secure 
Console Severs, the SCS1600 and SCS3200.  Depending on the application, the suggested replacements 
are the RoHS-compliant SecureLinx™ Console Managers.  
 
SecureLinx SLC is a feature-rich, secure replacement for SCS console servers and includes the following 
highlights: 

• Reduce downtime and increase efficiency with any time,  
anywhere access to IT equipment  

• Protect resources with enhanced security features  

• Simplify installation and setup with easy to use tools  

• RoHS-Compliant 
  
The deadline for placing final non-cancelable, non-returnable purchase orders is June 29, 2007* and 
shipments must be scheduled no later than September 14, 2007*, with *availability subject to supplies 
on hand.  
  
The last day of support for this product is September 30, 2008. 
 
DISCONTINUED MODELS: 

Part Number Description Suggested Replacements 

SCS1600 Secure Console Server - 16 ports SLC01612N-02 - SLC; 16 ports, single AC power supply 
SLC01622N-02 - SLC; 16 ports, dual AC power supply 

SCS3200 Secure Console Server - 32 ports SLC03212N-02 - SLC; 32 ports, single AC power supply 
SLC03222N-02 - SLC; 32 ports, dual AC power supply 

 
If you have any questions regarding the discontinuation or about the suggested replacements, please 
contact your sales representative or Lantronix Customer Support at (866) 649-0721 or (949) 453-3990 x342. 
 
 

 
Product Marketing 
 
 
*Please note:  The SCS1600 and SCS3200 products will only be available while supplies last.  
 


